





August 2025

Remember these GB companies in prayer:

343rd NI Lowe Memorial Presbyterian

348th NI Granshaw Presbyterian

349th NI Holy Trinity Woodburn

350th NI Glascar & Donaghmore Presbyterian

351st NI Woodford City Mission

353rd NI First Rathfriland Presbyterian

355th NI St Patricks Coleraine

356th NI Magherahamlet Presbyterian

357th NI Dunluce Presbyterian

358th NI Loughaghery Presbyterian

360th NI Trinity Methodist Lisburn

361st NI Cornerstone Methodist

362nd NI Raloo Presbyterian

363rd NI Christ Church Kilkeel

364th NI Kirkpatrick Memorial Presbyterian

367th NI Ballyclare Presbyterian

368th NI First Ahoghill Presbyterian

369th NI Kilmood

372nd NI First Castlederg Presbyterian

373rd NI Church of the Nazarene, Bangor

374th NI St Patrick's Drumbeg

375th NI Railway Street Presbyterian

376th NI Waringstown

377th NI Ballydown Presbyterian

378th NI New Life, Belfast



- Pray for Urban Saints camps. Give thanks for our members who are attending and pray for a good time, fun, and an opportunity to learn about God for all.
- Pray for all churches and fellowships that are running meal schemes over the summer months. Give thanks for the vision and provision to many children who would otherwise receive free school meals.
- Pray for members who work in schools and nurseries across the province. Pray for their preparation for the year ahead. Pray for blessing in planning and faithfulness in living out their faith in school.
- Pray for families preparing for the upcoming school year. However, for those who are concerned about fees, uniform costs, and childcare provision. Pray that our GB family can step up when and where required.
- Pray for Love for Life. Give thanks for the contribution they make across our province. Pray for the opportunities they receive to speak to schools and youth groups. Pray their efforts are rewarded.
- Pray for all members who will receive GCSE and A-level results this month. Pray that all may know God sees value in them beyond their exam results.
- Pray for GBNI's AGM, which will be held this month. Bless all who participate as we share in the good work that has been accomplished through Christ, and pray for the future as we look ahead.
- Pray for all girls who are preparing to start a new school. Pray for confidence, friendship and a sense of belonging. May they all know the support and prayers of their GB family.

A Short Prayer

Lord, we give thanks for the opportunity to partner with the local church. Lord, be with each church leadership as they plan and prepare for the year ahead. Guide them as they support their youth ministries in their programme delivery and continued engagement with the local community.

Need Prayer?

Please send any specific prayer points to garon@gbni.co.uk and we will include them during our staff prayer times.

